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Statement on behalf of the State of Israel

UN Human Rights Council
UPR WORKING GROUP 41st SESSION, November 2022 
Brazil
Thank you, Mr. President.

Israel would like to welcome the delegation of Brazil and thank it for its report. Israel remains extremely concerned about the prevalence of femicides in Brazil and in this context commends the introduction of the National Plan against Femicide in 2021. Israel also welcomes the expansion of the House of the Brazilian women, a facility that includes, specialized services for crimes of violence. Israel also commends the creation of an agency to fight work discrimination.
Israel would like to present Brazil with the following recommendations:

1. To bring forward and take steps to approve legislation to ensure the criminalization of homophobia and transphobia. 

2. To fully implement comprehensive strategies to prevent violence against women including femicide, as well as support victims and survivors of such violence. 
3. To adopt educational policies in order to implement the National Education Plan and its goals.
Finally, Israel would like to wish the delegation of Brazil a successful UPR.

Thank you.    
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